
 

 
 
 
 
Long Sutton County Primary School      
 
Friday 26th January 2024 Newsletter 
 
 
World Book Day 
This year World Book Day is Thursday March 7th. Children 
will be able to come into school on this day dressed as a 
book character if they wish to (please no football kits). We 
are letting you know now as we appreciate families need 
notice for these kinds of days! Ideas for cheap and easy 
costumes can be found online and on Pinterest. Further 
details about World Book Day will follow in a separate 
letter.  
 
 
 
National Storytelling Week 

 
 
 
Next week is National Storytelling Week. The whole country will 
be celebrating stories and sharing great reads. Here at Long 
Sutton Primary School the children will be able to enjoy a story 
as usual but on one day next week will be read to by a ‘mystery’ 
member of staff as well. Mr Whitehead has lots of great book 
recommendations up his sleeve and he will be sharing these on 
our school Facebook and Twitter each day.  
 
 
 

 
Lateness 
Unfortunately, we are still seeing a lot of lateness in 
the morning which means some children are missing 
their input into the first lesson as well as disturbing 
the start of lessons for others. Following advice from 
Lincolnshire County Council, from next week we will 
be taking further steps regarding regular lateness to 
school. Please note that children will receive a late 
mark if they arrive at school between 8.50 and 9.20. 
If they arrive after 9.20 this is an unauthorised late. 
Staff will also be gathering reasons for lateness to 
school. If you feel you need support with lateness to 
school and are struggling in the mornings, please do ask to make an appointment with Mrs Cross 
who will be happy to chat to you.   
 



Nursery 
 
Our youngest pupils have been having lots of fun.  We are really lucky to have a Nursery at Long 
Sutton Primary School and we always enjoy finding out what they have been doing.  The 
conversations and exploratory play from some of this weeks activities has been fabulous!  
 
We do have some spaces available for some sessions in the week – for more information please 
get in contact and take a look at the prospectus on the website.  
 

                                  
 
Forthcoming dates 

 
 
Tuesday 30th January Year 1 and 2 Multi Skills competition 

Elite sports  
Wednesday 31st January Reception parents boat making 

session with children 2.00 pm  
Thursday 1st February Year 4 Class assembly 9.00 am – 

parents welcome 
Thursday 1st February Cavewoman visit for Year 3 
Monday 5th February Year 5 trip to The Deep  
Tuesday 6th February Year 2 trip to Lincoln Castle 
Wednesday 7th February Parents Evening 3.30-6.30 pm 
Thursday 8th February Parents Evening 3.30-5.30 pm 
Friday 9th February Last day of term 3 
 
Monday 19th February First day of term 4 
Thursday 21st March Year 3 Class assembly 9.00 am – 

parents welcome 
Monday 25th March Fire Safety Talks – Year 2 and Year 6 
Tuesday 26th March Year 2 Class assembly 9.00 am – 

parents welcome 
Thursday 28th March Last day of term 4 
 
Tuesday 16th April First Day of term 5 
Friday 19th April Online Safety workshop – Year 3 and 

Year 4 
Thursday 25th April Online Safety Workshop – Year 2 
Friday 24th May Last Day of term 5 
 
Monday 3rd June First Day of Term 6 
Tuesday 11th June Online Safety Workshop Year 5 and 

Year 6  



Monday 24th June Whole school sports day, Reception 
and KS1 morning, KS2 afternoon 

Wednesday 3rd July Year 1 Class assembly 9.00 am – 
parents welcome 

Monday 8th th July Year 6 trip to Nene Valley – please 
note change of date 

Tuesday 9th July Year 6 Play 6.00 pm 
Thursday 11th July Year 6 Play 1.45 pm 
Friday 19th July Last Day of term 6 
 
*Please note all term dates are on the school website     
       
 
       


